
Miss Fountain and 

Mrs Robson 

Tree Planting Day 

We have been really lucky 
and secured 420 trees 
through the Woodland 
Trust. We would love to 
involve you all in planting 
them! We are having a tree 
planting day on 26th April 
from 10am to 2.30pm. If 
you can attend at anytime 
that day then please drop 
in and you can plant a tree 
with your child/children. 
We are also looking for 
donations of  spades and 
other gardening tools. 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
Last week we had a visit 
from the National School 
Breakfast. They thought 
our Club was ‘amazing’ 
and especially loved our  
Bagel bars! Remember 
anyone can access the 
Breakfast club after 
8.15am for free! 
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Reminder—
School doors 

close 8.50am 

Easter Holidays  

School closes on 
5th April and  
reopens on 

Tuesday 23rd 
April. 

Class  

Assemblies 

05.04.19—1NH 

24.05.19— 4/5NJ 

07.06.19—- 4/5ZD 

14.06.19— 1NH 

28.06.19— 3CS 

05.07.19— 2ES 

12.07.19—     

1/2JD/LW 

All Class            
Assemblies start at 

9am. 

Save the  date  

Wednesday 20th 
May 2019— WISE 
GAMES at   
Gateshead       
stadium.  

 

 

 

 

Attendance  

It is so important for 
your child/children to 
be in school         
everyday. We set a 
whole school target 
of 96%, currently we 
are below this.       
Evidence shows if 
your child is not in 
school, they will fall 
behind with their    
education. Even a 
day here or there 
has a huge impact. 
Please help us to 
improve attendance 
at Hasting Hill. 

Opal 

We are working hard to   
improve playtimes for all 
of the children and have 
begun an initiative called 
OPAL. This stands for 
Outdoor Play and     
Learning. This is a really 
exciting time for us as we 
will be improving the       
environment outdoors 
and improving our play 
offer. There will be an 
assembly for all parents 
on Friday 26th April at 
9am where you can listen 
to an OPAL  expert called 
Ingrid. She will tell you all 
about the amazing      
programme and there will 
be an opportunity to ask 
questions. There will be 
refreshments available.   

 

Class Assemblies  

After your child’s class     
assembly there will be 
tea/coffee available and a 
chance to have an        
informal chat with your 
child’s class teacher and 
each other! 

 

 

 

Comic Relief 

We raised a total of 

168.50 for Comic      

Relief. Well Done! 


